
Sand Creek Villas Community Association, Inc 
Board Meeting 

November 1, 2023 
 

Cheryl called the meeting to order at 7:06 pm. Quorum was established. Members present were 
Cheryl Galaszewski, Dawna Hicks, and Josh Corbell. Kristie McKitterick and Amanda 
McKitterick from Balanced Bookkeeping & Community Association Management were also 
present.  
 
Motion was made for the following board positions: 
 Cheryl -  President 

Dawna - VP 
Josh - Treasurer  

 
  
Snow removal was discussed, and the board would like it to stay the same for the upcoming 
season with the 2” sidewalks and 4” roads.  
 
The meeting was adjourned at 7:18 pm.   
Kristie McKitterick took the minutes on behalf of the Board. 


